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Food – We have the freezer ordered and it will be here on September 6 with a hope that we can have it up and running by the end of September. We will still need some storage racks purchased for the storing of the products to put in the freezer that haven’t been purchased or ordered at this point. We still have catering functions booked fairly consistently on a weekly basis, and staying steady with those. The number of customers we are getting for lunch as in students and faculty is around 150. Elementary is about 113 and 140 for daycare food. Which is decent numbers, but I would like the faculty and student count to go up in the future. Which is one of my goals to achieve. Another goal is to get with the athletic program and get some proper diets going as in foods to eat pre game, postgame meals to help achieve maximum performance. It can be an offering in the cafeteria for those days. Especially when they go on the road. I have been in contact with Pete and Kelsey about this already, I only need to talk to Jan and the ladies over there for some additional info to help us out. 

Staff – We have around 15 employees currently on staff and some are fairly new. I feel we might be ok for now, there is some LTE workers that have been wanting to come into the cafeteria and coffee shop to work. I will be waiting for them to come in also.

Equipment – We will need to look for another warming cabinet if not a couple. We are having issues finding room to keep the food warm when ready to go and holding food. I would like to keep looking for a broiler and to downsize the flattop that we have. I would like to do some grilled options year round, which we only have the capabilities of baking, boiling or flattop meat options when we cook. I think a grilled chicken, burger, steak, pork chop or fish option would be nice in the future. We also will need to be looking at some catering products to transport the food in. We have some but may need to purchase more, and some other items as well.     
In closing I will be trying out new menu ideas for us out here on campus, and the Board will be the group I’m trying them on… haha    

Thanks,
Anthony Bauer



